
 
 

The Bromley Local Offer SEND Survey 
A survey for parents and carers of children and young people who 

have Special Educational Needs and Disabilities to help us understand 

the state of the current offer across the borough  
April 2021 

We’re committed to making sure that our children, teenagers and young people can 
achieve their full potential and enjoy and thrive in their local community.  

This annual survey is one of many steps Bromley Council and our partners are taking to 
better understand the lived experiences of the parents and carers of children, teenagers 
and young adults (aged from birth to 25) who have special educational needs and 
disabilities (SEND) in the borough. 

We’d like to hear your views, experiences, and thoughts about SEND services and 
support in Bromley. The questions cover: 
• SEND needs and support 
• Education and learning 
• Identifying and meeting needs 
• Achieving potential  
You can access the survey by clicking the link below. And please also encourage any 
fellow parent carers and friends to also complete this survey. 

The Survey will be open until the Friday 4th June 2021. 

Start the SEND Survey  
 
( or go to:  www.bromley.gov.uk/localoffershareyourviews )  

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/BromleyLocalOffer
http://www.bromley.gov.uk/localoffershareyourviews


 


